
July 11th, 2018 
  
Dear Colleague ,  
 
I am excited to let you know that in conjunction with the next AUA meeting taking place in Chicago in 
May 3rd-6th 2019, the University of Chicago will be hosting a one-day State of the Art, Pediatric Robotic 
CME program.  Not only is it an opportunity for us to showcase the University program but a great time 
to share knowledge, case studies and network with our esteemed international colleagues. 
  
The program will be held on May 2nd, 2019.  Registration is now open, and you can sign up for the 
course here. We are currently working on the final program, and I am hopeful that you can help spread 
the word on my behalf to the members.  Some highlights of the program include:  
  

Highlights:              
• Live case demonstration of complex robotic pediatric surgical cases 
• Didactic presentation by International thought leaders in the field 
• Debate on complex reconstructive surgery 
• Step-by-step reproducible procedural techniques 
• How to prevent complications while improving patient safety and efficacy 

 
 Details:  

• When: Thursday, May 2, 2019 (Pre-AUA) 
• Where: University of Chicago  
• Register: Pediatric Robotics 
• Physician Registration fee: Use code INTLVIP to save $100  

(Discounted Registration fee: $250) 
• Residents/Fellows Registration fee: Use code INTLVIP to save $100  

(Discounted Registration fee: $150) 
 
 

I hope you can help spread the word about this state-of-the-art robotic program by sharing the discount 
code with your colleagues and society members. Please keep in mind, space is limited, so register early. 
  
I sincerely appreciate your support of this program and very much look forward to welcoming you to 
Chicago! 
  
Best regards, 
 
Mohan S. Gundeti, MD, MCh, FEBU, FRCS (Urol) FEAPU 
Professor and Chief Pediatric Urology 
The University of Chicago Medicine:  
Comer Children’s Hospital, Chicago (IL) USA  
 

https://www.pediatricrobotics.com/
https://www.pediatricrobotics.com/

